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Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 
 

     Tuesday, 21st June, 2016.  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully: 
 

 Congratulations to Luke Kelly, Conor Hackett, Zara Meegan and Anna 

McEvoy in Year Seven on their recent success at the annual Swimming Gala in 

Omagh. They achieved 3rd place in the Relay Team section. Zara Meegan 

achieved 2nd place for the Breaststroke and Conor Hackett achieved 3rd place 

for the Breaststroke. Congratulations to our reserves, Joe Cullen and Roisin 

Kinsella on being selected to represent our school also at the event. Well done, 

everyone! 
 

 Good Luck to our Year Six boys and our Year Seven pupils who will be 

competing in the Knockmany Cup on Friday.  

 

 I would like to take this opportunity to wish our wonderful Year Seven pupils – 

Peter Campbell, Joe Cullen, Cathal Donnelly, Cliona Gill, Conor Hackett, 

Luke Kelly, Roisin Kinsella, Cora Mccabe, Joe McCarney, Shane 

McDermott, Anna McEvoy, Aine McKenna, Holly Meegan and Zara 

Meegan - every success and happiness in their new schools. They have been an 

asset to our school and we will miss them dearly. We look forward to hearing all 
about their adventures and achievements in the future.  
 

 Thank You also to Tonya and Brian Cullen, Pauline and Dave Gill and 

Teresa and Aiden Meegan as their youngest child leaves our school. Thank you 
most sincerely for your support and co-operation over the years. Keep in touch! 
 

 As mentioned in the Monday Note, some of our temporary staff are leaving at the 

end of June. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. McConnell,         

Mr. Keenan, Mrs. Kelly and Mrs. Morrow most sincerely for their commitment 
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and dedication and for the kindness and care that they have shown towards our 
pupils. We wish them every happiness and success for the future. We are having a 

collection to purchase some gifts which will be presented at Assembly on 30th 

June. If you would like to contribute to the collection, please send money in a 

sealed money wallet marked with Staff Collection and your name by Tuesday, 

28th June.  

 

 I would also like to say Goodbye and Thank You to the McGirr family. Erin in 

Year 2 and Eva in Year Four are moving to a new school in September. We 
thank you for being two great girls and wish you every happiness in your next 

school. We will miss you! Thank You, Corina and Ciaran, for your support over 

the past four years. Please keep in touch.  
 

 Kathleen McGirr in Year 2 is moving to a new school in September also. She has 

been a super girl for the past two years and we will all miss her beautiful singing 
and friendly smile. We hope you love your new school, Kathleen. Come back and 
tell us all about it in the autumn.  

 

 Please find attached a Homework Questionnaire. We would really appreciate 
your views on homework as we always review our policy before starting school in 
September. Please complete one questionnaire per child. I encourage current Year 7 

parents to participate also. Please complete the questionnaire and return it to 

school by Tuesday, 28th June.  
 

 Our school will close on Thursday, 30th June @ 12pm for the summer holidays. 
Lunch will not be served on this day. Pupils are asked to return to school on 

Thursday, 1st September at the usual time. I would like to take this opportunity 

to wish staff, parents and pupils a relaxing and safe summer break. We welcome all 
our new Year One parents and pupils. See you in September!  
 

                                           
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 


